
Golden Eagle News
The mission of A. W. Brown Leadership Academy is to produce smart, effective,

efficient, disciplined scholars by creating an environment in which teachers feel safe
and free to teach and scholars feel safe and motivated to learn.

During this season of giving, we would be remiss if we failed
to express our heartfelt gratitude for your continuous
support. Thank you for being the driving force behind our
shared mission of creating leaders in our community, one
scholar at a time. Your support fuels our passion and
empowers us to create a brighter tomorrow for our scholars.
With deepest appreciation, thank you for being the pillars of
strength in our journey.

I wish you all a Merry Christmas filled with warmth, joy, and
cherished moments with your loved ones. May the upcoming
New Year be a beacon of hope, bringing prosperity, success,
and countless reasons to smile. Here's to a year ahead filled
with learning, growth, and wonderful memories. 

Happy Holidays!

WWW.AWBROWN.ORG
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Interim SuperintendentInterim Superintendent

December 25th - January 5th
Winter Break

January 8th
Scholars and Staff Return to School

January 12th 
3rd Six Weeks Ends

January 15, 2023
Martin Luther King, Jr. Day

District Closed
MLK Day Parade

January 16th
Regular Board Meeting

Important Important Upcoming DatesUpcoming Dates

"If you want to be better, you must do something
different in order to go higher."

Happy Holidays
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                                         A very special thank you to 
                                Chick-fil-A at Red Bird 

for your generous donation of backpacks to our 
scholars and a surprise lunch for our staff! 

We are so proud to have you in the community!

Daddy DayCare

Daddy Daycare does it again! Another successful year in
the books! Thank you to all the dads and father figures
who showed up and showed out! What an amazing time
seeing the smiles on the scholars' faces as their loved

ones took on the roles of their teachers! 
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Literacy Fair and Veterans Day Celebration

We love having our families in the building!  Our Literacy Fair and Veterans Day Celebration was such
a blessing. From the scholar’s songs, cheers and dances, we couldn’t imagine a better time. 

A very special thank you to all our vendors. You can never go wrong with a little retail therapy!
If you missed our Literacy Fair, stay tuned for our STEM Fair coming up Spring 2024.



The Twelve Days of Christmas
We had so much fun participating in
the Twelve Days of Christmas Dress
Down. To see the pictures, click the

“click here” graphic.

AWBLA Facility Rental

Looking for a facility to rent for your next event? 
Look no further! AWBLA has you covered!

For more information:
www.awbrown.org and click Facility Rental

It’s Christmas Time
What a great Christmas Program! A very

special thank you to all the hard work from
the scholars, Ms. Edwards, Ms. Bleu, and all

the teachers. Mr. Ransom, thank you for
capturing our stunning photos!  
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